
From the Board
The board of directors would like to welcome all the snowbirds back for another season 
of activity and fun. We understand that new permanent residents have moved in over the 
summer and we welcome you.  To all our old permanent friends nice to see you again.
To the new residents please take time to come out to our Monday morning meetings; 
you will gain valuable information regarding events in the valley, and all our social 
events that our social club has to offer. You will get the opportunity to meet coordinators 
and chairpersons for all activities. View our activity board located in the main hall.
The multipurpose room is now totally finished and Dan and the boys have worked all 
through the summer on the pool room. Thanks Dan looking great!
Once again welcome back from all your 2019-2020 Board of Directors:

Geoff Walker President
Ron Stark 1st Vice President
Jim Frost 2nd Vice President
Jackie Smith Secretary
Muriel McCallum Co-Treasurer
Maureen Colburn Co-Treasurer
Tom Dame Director
Roger Mommer Director
Terry Neal Director

Submitted by Geoff Walker, President


